
 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

 
 

The Bank of Ghana has taken note of media reports following comments made by the 
Minister of Health in respect of the use of the Bank Hospital for the treatment of COVID-
19 patients.  
 
The Bank confirms that it has been in discussions with the Ministry of Health to agree on 
an arrangement to avail parts of the facility, to assist in the treatment of severe and 
critical cases of COVID-19. This arrangement will be available for the benefit of the 
general public. 
 
The Bank wishes to assure the public of its support of the national effort towards the 
management of the COVID-19 pandemic.  
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